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Proposed Rear Extension to School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby
Planning and Listed Building Applications.
Ref. NYM/2017/0338/FL and NYM/2017/0365/L.B

Dear Sir,

It has come to my attention that Mr& Mrs David Wilson have submitted a Planning and Listed building

application to you.

I would like to add my support to the proposal. I have looked at the said property,and the extension is at the
rear, and matches in with the original farmhouse. All works have been sympathetically undertaken, and
don't have any affect on the conservation area. It is unseen from the road and doesn't have any impact on

neighbours privacy or views.

It may also help Mr and Mrs Wilson with their servere health issues.
I therefore fully support the application.

Yours sincerely.
Mrs P. Skinner.
52 Main Road.
Aislaby,
Whitby.

YO21 1SW.

Sent from Samsung tablet






